
 

 

Easter Flowers have been donated in Loving Memory of: 

 

Murphy & Davis families by Elizabeth Murphy 

Nicodemus & Beatrice McDonald and Dulcie McDonald by Callistus, Carmelita & 

Brittany McDonald 

Deceased members of the Organ & Collier families by Jenny Collier 

Eric& Nathan Collier, and deceased members of the Blake & Collier families by 

Mary ( Eric ) Collier  

Felix Hoskins, Shelley Taylor, & Betty Anne Howse by Agatha Hoskins 

John R & Nora Howse, Norman West, Evelyn & Reg Organ, Jake Howse, John 

Howse, Blaise Howse, Charmaine Howse, Tom & Lori Gardinerand Randy 

Crawford by Don & Rona Howse 

Deceased members of the Farrell family by Theresa Organ 

Bill & Dean Kelly by Elizabeth Kelly 

Almeda & Cecil Cox and Iris & Cyril Organ by Gerry Cox 

Agnes Hoskins by M.J. Hoskins 

Magdalen & Willard Collier by Bernie & Levi Collier 

George & Theresa Collier by Loretta Collier & siblings 

Hubert, Susie, & Linus Collier by Geraldine Cribb 

Deceased members of the Willcott, Collier, Ryan, & Drew families by Margaret & 

Chris Drew 

Leonard, Margaret, & Benny Long and Barry Cox by the Long family 

Elizabeth & Sandy McDonald by Marion Felix 

Robert, Irene, & Pauline Snook by Joan Hanson 

John, Winnifred, & Joe Willcott and Marg French by Julie Ann 

Arch Dollimont by Vivian & family 

Benny Long by wife Frances 

Deceased members of the Collier & Strickland families by Bert & Mary Strickland 

Deceased members of the Hull & Collier families by Mary Hull- Collier 

 

Thank you for giving from the heart to Share Lent 2022! 

Development and Peace — Caritas Canada thanks 

you for supporting the People and Planet First 

campaign with your Share Lent donation. Thanks 

to your generosity, our parish collected [$ 

amount]. This sum will help support our sisters 

and brothers in Africa, Asia, Eastern Europe, 

Latin America and the Middle East. 

If you have not had a chance to donate, there is 

still time to place your Share Lent envelope in the 

offertory or to donate online at devp.org/give. 

Thank you for continuing to pray for all those 

who are working to build a world of peace and justice. 

 

 

 

    St. Ignatius Parish        

St. Ignatius Church-St. AlbAn’S   St. Anne’S ChurCh- Conne River 

Pastor: Father Patrick Osuji   Administrative Assistant: Doug Lambert 
P. O. Box 38, St. Alban’s, NL    A0H 2E0                                                                  

Parish House and Office: Phone 538-3106: Priest 280-4904 
Email: st.ignatius@nf.sympatico.ca    Website:   www.stignatiusparish.net  

         Office hours:  Wednesday, Thursday & Friday 9:00 am to 2:00 pm   

  

EASTER SUNDAY                                                   
THE EASTER SEASON:   The Easter season is celebrated during the seven 

weeks between Easter and Pentecost.  These fifty days of Easter are 

celebrated as one great Feast Day known as “the Great Sunday”.  Through 

the entire Easter season the triumphant “Alleluia” continues to be heard as 

we rejoice in the hope of the resurrection. 
 

THE EASTER OCTAVE:    The first eight days of the Easter season, from 

Easter Sunday to the Sunday following Easter, are known as the Easter 

Octave.  The weekdays during this time period are celebrated as Solemnities 

of the Lord. 

 

                                   LITURGICAL SCHEDULE                                               

 

Daily Masses Mon April 10 – Fri April 14 

Mon -11:00 a.m.Parish Chapel-------Jenny & Eugene Nugent                                                     

Tues -11:00 a.m.Parish Chapel---------Gerard McDonald                                                                                                                                                                            

Wed -11:00 a.m.Parish Chapel------------Donald Snook                                                   

Thurs-11:00 a.m.Parish Chapel-----------Walene Benoit 

Fri ----11:00 a.m.Parish Chapel------------David Organ 

 

Weekend Liturgy: Sat – April 15 and April 16 

St.Alban’s-Saturday-7:00p.m.St.IgnatiusChurch- Frances Fewer 

St.Alban’s-Sunday-10:30a.m.St.IgnatiusChurch—ParishFamily               
Conne River-Sunday-2:00 p.m. St. Anne’s Church- George Melvin Drew 

                

                                                                  

                   

                        
 

http://www.devp.org/give
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Weekly Parish Income                                  

St. Ignatius Church                     $740.00      St. Anne’s                   83.00                                       

Easter Flowers                                     135.00      Mass Stipends             10.00 

Initial Offering                                       10.00      Lenten Folders            20.00 

Diocesan Collection (Devel & Peace)   60.00      Funeral Stipend         200.00 

Holy Thursday (Parish Collection)        25.00 

 
Thank you for your continued support to the parish.                                          
 

Knights of Columbus Essay Contest: This year the Knights of Columbus 

State Council will be sponsoring the Catholic Citizenship Essay Contest. The 

contest is open to all Catholic students in Grades 8,9,10,11 and 12 during the 

current school year. The deadline for the essay contest is April 20, 2023. 

Contestants need to put their name, date of birth, grade and council number 

(St. Ignatius Council # 13763) on their essay. The essay should be 500 words 

or more.The title is: How do we Keep Faith and Family Important on the 

Lord's Day. Prizes will be offered in three categories :                                                         

Grade 8 - 9 One prize of $50.00 for the best essay                                    

Grade 10 -11 One prize of $100.00 for the best essay                               

Grade 12 One prize of $150.00 for the best essay                                        

Send all essays to John Thoms 174 main Street Bishop's Falls, NL A0H 1C0 

If you have any questions contact me at phone # 709 - 258 - 5291 or Email : 

john.thoms@nf.sympatico.ca                                                                               

Thank you, John Thoms                                                                               

State Community Director 

 

WELCOME TO ST. IGNATIUS PARISH: ST. IGNATIUS  

CHURCH AND ST. ANNE’S CHURCH:  

We are happy to have you here in our parish.   It is our hope that you 

experience the presence of Christ during our worship. 

“Where two or three come together in my name, there I am with 

them”    Matt 18:20 
 

Home Visits and Holy Communion 

If you or someone you know who would like to receive Holy Communion in 

their home, you are asked to please inform Father Patrick at 709-280-4904 or 

call the Parish office at 709-538-3106 Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 

between 9:00 a.m. and 2:00 p.m. The Body of Christ is often such an 

important part of people’s lives, so when they are sick or unable to attend 

Mass, I would greatly bring them Holy Communion......Father Patrick Osuji 
 

Bay D’Espoir Community Food Bank               

Location: St Alban’s Community Centre 

Hours of Operation: Tuesday & Friday 10:00 am- 12:00 pm (by appointment 

only) 

For more information please contact: The Bay D’Espoir Community Food 

Bank now has its own telephone #: (709) 538-7936. Messages can be left on 

an answering service. Please leave your name and telephone number and 

someone will return your call during the hours of operation. Thank you. 

Please feel free to drop off donated food items at the back of the Church in 

the labelled Food Bank Box. 

Some items that are in need include teabags, coffee, and canned vegetables. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Condolences 
The parishioners of St. Ignatius Parish extend to the family of the late 

Christopher Cobb their profound sympathies. We join you in prayer for the 

repose of your loved one. May God bless you and console you.                          
 
New Banners: Two new red banners have been provided to St. Ignatius 

Church. The banners were donated in loving memory of Everest Barnes by 

wife Melita and in loving memory of Joclyn Crant by Burt. St. Ignatius 

Parish would like to express its sincere appreciation for your generous 

contributions. 

 

        Happy Easter to all and May God Bless You! 
 

MiniStrieS’ SChedule for Weekend MASSeS     
 

DATE Sacristan Reader Eucharistic 

Minister 

Music 

April 8 Edith O Gerry C 

Edith O 

Pat P 

Father Patrick  

April 9 Edith O Cindy B 

Mark W 

Father Patrick  

April 15 Mary S 

 

Monica W 

 
Father Patrick  

April 16 

 

Mary S 

 

Mark W 

 

Father Patrick  
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